
July was filled with adventures and travel, and I
managed to squeeze in time to see my parents in
Dayton, Ohio. We had the pleasure of visiting the Ark
Encounter in Kentucky...and it was spectacular!! 

The Bible tells you the dimensions but to see it in
person is breathtaking. Reading about it is hard to
imagine the actually size. This was quite the
experience and I will never forget it. If you haven't
been, you should go. I have far too many photos to
share here, but this is the Ark. 

Prayer Requests

European Conference Report

Family Trip in July
-for the new school year; I have a new
food service director and changes will
be implemented; hopefully I can learn
quickly and be efficient

-Missions Conference at Frontier School
of the Bible in October (15th-20th);
please pray for God's leading/calling for
the students seeking to be in missions

-In November, we will have the Board
Meeting and Candidate School; please
pray for safety as board members travel
to get here; also for the candidates
seeking God’s guidance in future
missions opportunities
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The conference in Spain went very well. It was a great time of games, food, fun and fellowship. We
heard updates and prayer requests from ever missionary. I was able to meet four more missionary
couples with TBM. It was such a blessing to be able to go on this trip; and be a blessing to the
missionaries in return. It is one thing to hear about ministries in other country, and it is completely
different seeing it in person. 

Thank you everyone for your support and prayers! As I mentioned in my last update, I needed my
passport to arrive on time in order to go on the trip. It did indeed arrive! I was able to go to France,
before the conference in Spain, to visit our missionaries there. It was such a neat experience to see
their ministry in Bordeaux. I attended their church services with them and was able to talk with
several members. Even though there was a bit of a language barrier (a few of them spoke some
English), we still had our Lord and Savior in common. What a beautiful thing the Family of God is! 

Atlantic Ocean near 
Bordeaux, France

View of Castelldefels from the roof
of the castle (Spain)

My Spanish friends and I at the
Mediterranean Sea


